
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Drive-Thru Job Fair  
in Caldwell 

Tuesday,  

Nov. 17 
10 a.m. to 1 p.m. 

Department of Labor 

Parking Lot 

4514 Thomas 

Jefferson St., Caldwell 
  

For additional information, please contact: 

Elizabeth.Anzaldua@labor.idaho.gov 

208-364-7781 Ext. 3172 
  

  

 

Tips for a safe “Drive-Thru” event: 

• Follow CDC Guidelines for social distancing 

and please wear a mask 

• Remain in your vehicle at all times 

• Follow traffic flow and wait your turn  

• Review employer websites and familiarize 

yourself with their job openings before the 

event 

• Bring copies of your resume 

• Follow-up with employers  

 

Employers Participating: 

Select Staffing 

St. Luke’s 

Amazon 

Sorrento Lactalis 

ZoRoCo Packaging 
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